
 

May 2012 Bertram Studio News 
http://www.andreabertramstudio.com/news.htm 

 

 

Please make sure your parent or guardian reads this newsletter! 

CONGRATULATIONS – 
All Festival Performers 
 

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Provincial Reps and Observers........      
Provincial Festival 

May 22 - 24  Rehearsals with Chelsea 

• You do need to pay Chelsea  for her 
accompanist services at Provincials 

 

May 27– May 31st Studio Closed 

 2012 Provincials in Nanaimo 

 

June 9, 6PM  Studio Cabaret Nite  

 St. Paul's Anglican Church Hall.  

• There will be a prepaid charge of $25 per 
family, payable by May 26 
(I need a head count by May 26th for set up) 

• I will need set up crew available at 9 AM on 
the day of 

• Mat is away working, so we need a Stage 
Manager!! 

• Live performances only will be "sound 
checked" from 2 PM... 
(only those for whom Chelsea is playing.) 

• We request Pot Luck finger foods 
(e.g.Chicken Wings, Dolomites, roll ups, 
mini-quiches, veggie platters, fruit plates, 
etc.) 

• Please bring your own beverages.  Water 
will be supplied and in the refrigerator for 
performers only. 

• You may bring wine or beer, but you must 
bring your receipts to me either prior to 
June 9 or as soon as you arrive. 

• Plastic cups,cutlery, plates, and napkins will 
be supplied 

• PLEASE take home everything you bring!! 
(including leftovers and empties).  

• If you are indulging in alcohol, please have a 
designated driver. 

 

June 21 Studio Closed for Summer Break 

• The Studio will be closed for the last week of 
June through to the fourth week of August! 

• THE STUDIO IS REGISTERING FOR NEW 
STUDENTS THE FIRST WEEK IN JUNE! 

• Please get your schedules to me ASAP!   
(If changes are needed, the sooner I know 
the better) 

• FOR THE FIRST TIME....in many years, my 
18 year olds are all leaving at once! (sadness)... 

• If you know of anyone who wants to register, 
they should contact me now. 

 
Yours in singing, 

Andrea Bertram 


